
 

 

December 16, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The Port Colden School Winter Concert start time on Monday, December 16th has been changed due to 

impending weather.  The new start time for the concert is 6:00pm at Warren Hills High School. Please have 

students participating in the concert at the high school at 5:45 p.m. Please bring your child to the following 

locations to prepare for the concert: 

 

• 1st grade students will meet in Room 218 

• 2nd grade students will meet in Room 222 

• 3rd grade students will meet in Room 224 

 

Parking for the concert is available on the side of Warren Hills High School.  Parking is not permitted in the 

front circle of the building. 

 

At the conclusion of the concert parents should pick up their child(ren) in the following locations: 

 

• 1st grade – Room 218 

• 2nd grade – Room 222 

• 3rd grade – Room 224 

 

If you have any further questions, please call the Port Colden School office. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support.  We look forward to seeing you on Monday, December 16th.  .  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Neu 

Port Colden School Principal 

Director of Special Services 


